
ABTT Brief Report, January 2023

ABTT TRAINING AND EDUCATION COMMITTEE

Chair: Sebastian Barnes

Our last meeting was on the 2nd November 2022, by Zoom. 

Courses:
We continue to respond to an increased demand for our courses, particularly for our Bronze 
course.  In recent months we’ve arranged Bronze courses for 2023 
- January in Birmingham & London, 
- March in London, 
- April in Manchester, 
- May in Portsmouth and Mansfield.  
Much of this demand is from Apprenticeship Training providers.

Our online Mental Health First Aid course is planned for February and March.  We continue to offer
Vectorworks and Autocad online.

We plan our usual Summer School in early August at Warwick University Arts Centre, comprising 
Silver Stage, Electrics and Sound, Gold.  One day PFPE, and Pyrotechnics.

We look forward to a busy year of ABTT training.

Tutors:
We continue to recruit additional tutors for our courses.  We have several in the process of prepar-
ing to deliver their first Bronze modules.

We welcome interest in joining our group of tutors.  Please forward a CV to myself, sebastian@abt-
t.org.uk

Meetings proposed for 2023, at 14.00:
Thursday 2nd March
Thursday 11th May
Thursday 22nd June
Thursday 3rd August
Thursday 21st September
Thursday 2nd November

Sebastian Barnes
Chair, Training and Education Committee
21st January, 2023.
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